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Date: June 26, 2025
To: Parents/Guardians of Students in Grade 1 to Grade 4
Subject: School Supply Fee & Required Items for 2025-2026

Dear Parents and Guardians,

To help streamline the back-to-school process and ensure that all students have
consistent supplies in their classrooms, Lundar School will be collecting $60 per student
for school supplies for Grade 1 to Grade 4.

This $60 fee will cover the majority of classroom supplies your child will need for the year.
In addition to this, we ask that families provide the following personal items for their child:

» Abackpack

o Awater bottle

» Apairofindoorshoes
e Alunch kit

Payment Information:

The $60 supply fee and can be paid by e-transfer to:
[Paymentslundarschool@lakeshoresd.mb.ca is the email address, also please provide
what the payments is for and for what student if applicable when they are sending the e-
transfer

Deadline:

We kindly ask that payment be submitted by Wednesday, September 3, 2025. If you have
any questions or concerns regarding the school supplies or payment process, please do
not hesitate to contact the school.

We look forward to another great year at Lundar School!

Sincerely,

x{ oo

Tracy Parkes

Principal Lundar School



